

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



March 17, 2006

Howard Crystal 2006 Race Co-chair The Capitol Hill Classic 10K 813 A St. NE Washington DC 20002 Telephone: 202-588-5206

Electronic mail: howardcrystal@meyerglitz.com

Dear Mr. Crystal,

At our regularly scheduled Commission meeting on March 9, 2006, we voted unanimously to support the 2006 Capitol Hill Classic 10K scheduled for May 21, 2006.

We know that this event provides vital financial assistance to an important neighborhood public school. We are aware that this event has been appreciated by the community for more than twenty years as an opportunity to showcase our neighborhood. We wish you much success with your event this year.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler, Chair

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

fengler6a02@yahoo.com

(202) 423-8868